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Dear Parents,  
 
Swim School has been fantastic, special thanks to Sue McGilvray, Jo Price and Phil Leighton-Daly, Mrs 
Marshall, Ms Grahame and Ms Alderton.  The program has been a huge success.  Thank you parents 
for being so organised with your children.  Much appreciated.  Students can shop at the pool canteen 
tomorrow, Friday, 20th November as a treat for their great swimming, please ask them to keep their 
money in a safe place in their pool bag.   Just to give you an idea of costs:   
 
Ice creams - $1.00 to $4.00 Chips - $2.30 to $2.50  Cans drink - $2.30 
Lolly bags - $1.00, fizzers - 50c, milko’s & redskins - 20c         Small slushie - $2.00, large slushie - $2.50 
 
It would be helpful to pool staff if students knew what they would like to buy, this will save time as 
there will be 39 students wanting to get some goodies. 
 
Kinder Orientation is on the mornings of Wednesday, 25th and Thursday, 26th November, donations 

towards the morning tea will be gratefully received on Wednesday, 25th.  We are very pleased to 

welcome our new Kinder families to the school. 

Thank you to the Deloitte Impact Team for coming to visit Taralga Public School for their annual 
working bee tomorrow.  We have lots of vegetables and herbs to plant, plus delicious strawberry 
plants.  Our students are going to enjoy cooking and eating with our produce, maybe even some 
prize entries for the show!!  Roses to plant, handball court, hopscotch and a cubby house to paint.  
These are a few jobs the Deloitte Team do to help our school.  Your time and effort is appreciated. 
 
The next Assembly will be held on Monday, 23rd November at 9:00 am.  School Captain speeches 
will be on Monday, 30th November. 
 
Please remember to return permission notes for “Oink!  The Three Pigs” at the Lieder Theatre.  
Thank you to the P & C for funding/paying for this excursion. 
 
If you are able to help on Wednesday, 2nd December for our Mosaic Day, we would love to see you 
at school - all day, half a day, an hour or two, whatever suits you. Come and join in the fun. 
 
Payments due - Zumba - $25.00 / child;    Swim School - $50.00 / child;  Happy Harold - $10.00 / 
child - could outstanding payments be made at the office as soon as possible, please? 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Liza Duncan  
 Principal       
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Celebrating Success 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

      POSITIVE SIDE OF THE LEVEL SHEET - Week 6 Term 4, 2015 

Kinder:    Lilly Bell, Patrick Walsh 

Year 1:     Archie Rutter 

Year 2:     Hunter Montgomery, Morgan Rees 

Year 3:     Ella Keith, Harry Tabner 

Year 4:     Sarah Keith 

Year 5:      Mikayla Barber, Toby Rutter, Jessica Sharman 
 
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY……To those students & staff celebrating their birthday in NOVEMBER: 
 
     8-11 - Oliver  

Year 6:      Chloe Neale 

K-1-2 - KIRRALONG CLASSROOM 
 
Swimming has been fantastic!!  Everyone has improved and gained confidence in the water.  This week we have read lots 
of stories, practised our handwriting and completed a few craft activities (dragons & castles). 
 
The Year 1 -2 students have been working independently to produce a short Powerpoint Presentation about their chosen 
minibeast.  Other students completed a MINI - minibeast - Project that they worked on in pairs.  As you all know, my class 
has not had homework while swimming is on because our little people were too tired - we’ll be back to normal next week. 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

ATTACHED to this Newsletter is the 2015 Parent Survey - could you 
please complete it and place in the box provided in the School 
Office?  Thank you. 
 

Ms Grahame         
instructing the older 
group: 
 
Chloe doing the  
‘Safety Jump’      
 
Chloe & Jessica 
learning the early 
points of diving with 
Ella looking on. 
 
 
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THE OFFICE CORNER:   
 

 Please return the Oink! note by the due date - notes are slowly coming in, come on...... It’s FREE, thanks to 

the P & C for this wonderful offer. 

 Those families who still owe for Swimming, Zumba and/or Life Education - could you please finalise these 

payments at your earliest convenience ...... please???? 

RAFFLE - 

 

Attached to this Newsletter is a book of 5 raffle tickets - could you please sell these - to yourself, your friends and      

neighbours, your family, or whoever comes visiting.  This raffle will be drawn at Presentation Night on Wednesday, 9th 

December, 2015.   

 

Prizes include “Winnie & Clem” Handbag & Makeup Purse and Hamper donated by Taralga Country Store and Tearooms.  

Tickets are $1.00 each and need to be returned to school by Presentation Night.  Thank you. 

 

Have a great week, 

Regards from the P & C team. 

KEEN GARDENERS - If any keen gardeners have any cuttings or seedlings they would like to donate to 
the school (so the Deloitte team could plant them), we would be happy to receive them -  
eg:  strawberry plants, mint, thyme, basil etc. 

OINK!  THE THREE PIGS 
 

As a celebration for all our hard work throughout the year, we have secured tickets to see the live performance of “Oink! 
The Three Pigs at the Lieder Theatre, Goulburn on Tuesday, 1st December, 2015 followed by lunch in the park.  Travel is 
with Pitt’s Bus Service.  There is NO CHARGE for this excursion as the P & C voted to fully fund this event.   
 
The bus will depart Taralga Public School at approximately 9:00 am (so don’t be late) and return by 2:30 p.m. Children 
will need to wear school uniform and pack recess, lunch, water bottle, hat etc in a plastic bag. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to school by Wednesday, 25th November, 2015. 
 
............................................................................................................................................................................................. 

OINK!  THE THREE PIGS - Tuesday, 1st December 
 

I hereby give my child/ren ............................................................................................................... permission to attend 
Oink! The Three Pigs at the Lieder Theatre, Goulburn and have lunch in the park after the show on Tuesday, 1st           
December, 2015.  I understand that travel is with Pitt’s Bus Service. 
 
SIGNATURE:  .......................................................  DATE: ............................ 

ATTENTION ALL CRICKETERS -  Glenn Hall is running a social cricket game for girls and boys at Gray 

Park every Friday from 3:30 - 5:00 pm (before Touch Footy) until the end of term (weather               

permitting).  PS - Parents are very welcome. 



 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLOCKWISE FROM TOP, ENJOYING THE SWIMMING LESSONS - 
 

Javana, Lilly, Axel, Kobee, Jessica, Harry, Tom, Meg 
Middle column - Sarah, Chloe & Ella, Jason 
Left column - Callum, Patrick, Regan, Clem, Marshall & Kurt 
 

Don’t forget, tomorrow you may purchase from the canteen - your reward for great 
swimming. 


